Interstate 95 Downtown Jacksonville Inprovements
From south of the Fuller Warren Bridge to north of Emerson Street

The Florida Department of Transportation began making improvements to Interstate 95 in downtown Jacksonville
January 2013. Known as the Overland Bridge project, it will improve traffic flow along the 1-95 corridor just south of the
Fuller Warren Bridge. The series of overpasses that carry traffic over Hendricks, Kings and Montana avenues are being
replaced along 2.3 miles of I-95.

1-95 will be widened to provide an additional lane for southbound traffic. A full service interchange will be built on
1-95 and Philips Highway/Atlantic Boulevard. This will provide an exit for northbound traffic on 1-95 going to Philips
Highway and Atlantic Boulevard.

Major Details:

Widening I-95 to provide an additional lane in the southbound direction

Improving the way traffic enters and exits I-95 at Atlantic Boulevard and Philips Highway/Kings Avenue by
providing a full-service interchange

Providing additional capacity by adding a two-lane parallel service road for northbound traffic and reconstructing
the existing southbound lanes

Replacing the I-95 elevated roadway from south of the Fuller Warren Bridge to north of Emerson Street

Replacing the I-95 overpass over the FEC railroad near Baptist Medical Center

Improving access to and from the Acosta and Main Street bridges

Improving the traffic pattern for traffic exiting the Main Street Bridge heading into the San Marco area
Permanently closing access to Hendricks Avenue from the southbound Main Street Bridge, new access to Hendricks
Avenue will be from Prudential Drive or Riverplace Boulevard

Widening the south end of the southbound Fuller Warren Bridge to provide a two-lane exit ramp to the southbound
parallel service road

Adding bicycle lanes on Atlantic Boulevard from Kings Avenue to Stevens Street alongside the eastbound travel
lanes and from Kings Avenue to Old Hickory Road alongside the westbound lanes (see diagram below)

Eliminating existing drainage ponds under the Fuller Warren Bridge; one remaining as an unpaved lot, the other
will become an improved parking lot

Important contact information:

Ron Tittle Kenny Geisendorff
904-360-5457 904-360-5510
ron.tittle@dot.state.fl.us kenny.geisendorff@dot.state.fl.us

www.1950verlandBridge.com

For lane closure information, follow the FDOT on Twitter at
http://twitter.com/MyFDOT NEFL
or @MyFDOT_NEFL



http://www.i95overlandbridge.com/
http://twitter.com/MyFDOT_NEFL

